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October 7, 2021 
 
 

VIA ELECTRONIC AND MAIL DELIVERY 
Dianne Martin, Chairwoman 
N.H. Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH  03301 
 
 Re: Docket No. DW 20-112 
  Abenaki Water Company, Inc. Permanent Rate Proceeding 

Response to Commission Information Request and 
Motion for Protective Order and Confidential Treatment 

 
Dear Chairwoman Martin: 
 
On September 7, 2021, the Commission, pursuant to RSA 365:5 and :7, requested Abenaki 
Water Company, Inc. (Abenaki): 
 

“[P]repare and submit to the Commission… a detailed report on its water 
system asset inventory and condition with supporting documents.  This 
report should include separate sections for each of the four water systems in 
the rate case, as well as a detailed system map for each system showing the 
location of all infrastructure and equipment.  The report should also include 
a next five-year capital spending plan for each system, and historical data.” 

 
The Commission also included in its request a specific format to use.  Accordingly, 
attached please find Abenaki’s response to the Commission’s request for information.  
Because the attached response contains confidential system maps, confidential and 
redacted public versions are being provide.  A motion for protective treatment is also 
attached. 
 
Thank you in advance for your assistance with this filing. 
 
       Very Truly Yours, 

       
              
       Marcia A. Brown 
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